

International Mathematical Union

October 25, 2024 IMU AO Circular Letter 9/2024

To: The Adhering Organizations of the International Mathematical Union (IMU)

From: Christoph Sorger, IMU Secretary General

IMU Bulletin No. 75 (2023)

Dear colleagues

IMU Bulletin No. 75, reporting about IMU activities in 2023, is now available on the IMU website.

Please note that we do not intend to send out printed versions.

Regards

Christoph Sorger Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union